
Annex B1 

Update on Implementation of Recommendations arising from Entrepreneurship in Schools Scrutiny Review 

Recommendation as approved by the Cabinet in April 2015 Update as of March 2016 

i. Support the Introduction of an Enterprise Governor at 
each school (See paragraph 22 above and paragraph 
48 of Appendix 1 of review final report). 

This was taken forward following an initial input at the 
Director‟s termly Headteachers‟ Briefing in April 2015. 
Enterprise Governors have been appointed at all 
secondary schools with additional support provided 
through Leeds City Region Funding. School level 
audits have been carried out and 3 priority strands 
identified: 
 Access to, and understanding of, Labour Market 

Information 
 Embedding employer engagement into the 

curriculum 
 “Careers fairs” type activity 

It is hoped to support these through the next round of 
Local Enterprise Partnership funding. 

ii. An annual 'Tenner' challenge be introduced, funded by 
£1500 donation, linked to charitable aim (Lord Mayor's 
Charity) and facilitated by CYC or through partnership 
working with a “sponsor”. Participation in the challenge 
to be encouraged through the Enterprise Governors. 

No progress to report - prior to publication of the report 
I informed Officers supporting the scrutiny that the 
School Improvement Team would not have the 
capacity to support this activity.  
 
Minutes of the Executive meeting of 25 June 2015 
state: 
Members noted that Minster Law had offered a 
donation of £1,500 to fund the first annual „Tenner‟ 
challenge, part of the review‟s recommendations, and 
that David Scott had offered to co-ordinate the first 
event. 
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iii. A Young Entrepreneurs Award be introduced as part of 
the annual Press Awards - for winners of the 'Tenner' 
challenge, as part of Business Week. 

See above. 

iv. Entrepreneurship opportunities and involvement of 
businesses/employers be included in new Careers, 
Education, Guidance & Inspiration Menu.  (See 
paragraph 46 of Appendix 1 of review final report) 

The 2015/16 offer document is attached at Annex B2. 
 
 

v. The Children's University and the advantages of 
participating in their modules and the long term benefits 
they can bring, to York schools be promoted.  (See 
paragraph 20 above and paragraphs 50-52 and 54-72 
of Appendix 1 of review final report) 

We have continued to promote this opportunity; it is, for 
example, included the above document. 

vi. The review final report to be sent to York‟s primary 
schools to help encourage and promote 
entrepreneurship. 

As Chair of the Scrutiny Task Group, Cllr Scott agreed 
to write a letter to all schools and include a link in the 
letter to the final report on the Council‟s website We 
are unable to confirm whether this was done.  

 


